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Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2003 12:45 PM 

Subject: ITS GOOD TO BE THE KING ! 

 

Dear Aquathin Dealer OnLine; 
  
Here at Aquathin Corp. USA, we always are receiving some pretty terrific commercial and 
lab testimonials from "your Customers" that become published in the Master Catalogue and Planner.  We 
also receive a heck of a lot Consumer letters, emails and calls.  Below are a couple recent arrivals; one 
from a satisfied Customer of 8 years (who was referred to Aquathin of Missouri) and another of 16 
years.   
  
Also, today we received an antique 18 year old HPSSP-2 (for those of you who remember, its the original 
pumped subsink,noisy as can be, but kept on ticking !) for rennovation, and a call from a brand new 
Customer in New Hampshire who loves the taste from her new Aqualite and lavished praises on the 
tech's courtesy and installation.  Its good to be the King ! 
  
Always keep your letters of satisfaction a growing collection in the hands of your Sales and Tech Team.  
They help make a super presentation even more super...and No One Does It Better Than You Do ! 
  
Warmest regards to all...as well, your comments are always welcome and very much appreciated. 
  
FOR THE BEST TASTE IN LIFE 
Think Aquathin..AquathinK !! 
Celebrating our 23rd Birthday in 2003 !!! 
(visit the allnew http://www.aquathin.com) 
  
"Alfie" 
Alfred J. Lipshultz, President 
  
P.S. "Splash NewsBulletins", "Forum Q & A" , "Allergic Reaction" , Biz Bank, Tech Bank and Quote 
Bank... ARE  ALL FREE services to all Authorized Aquathin Dealers and their clients to keep you 
abreast of technology updates and industry news. 
  

______________________ 

  

----- Original Message -----  
From: Brian and Laurie  
To: info@aquathin  
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2003 11:10 PM 
Subject: aquathin kitchentop 

 

Hello, 
  
We have enjoyed our kitchentop model for 8 years now.  Since our last major move 2 years ago
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have not located a dealer in order to have our filters replaced.  Could you please inform us of any 
dealers in  MO?  we are in the south central region. (Houston, Texas County) 
  
Kindest Regards 
Brian and Laurie 
  
  
----- Original Message -----  
From: Henry Parsons  
To: info@aquathin 
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2003 11:56 AM 
Subject: Re: Testimonial for water softener 

 
April 18, 2003 
  
To:  Alfred Lipshultz 
Fm:  Henry Parsons 
Re:  Sodialite 2000 with Fleck 5600 Econominder demand regeneration control 
  
Testimonial -  
  
I want to tell you how pleased I am with the watersoftener I bought from your company back in 1987.
I've never had to do any maintenance on it, I just fill it with salt and it softens our water just right.
when I have had any questions, I've called your company and received immediate help.  I wish all 
products were so efficient, low maintenance and were supported so well ! 
  
Henry Parsons 

____________________________________________________ 


